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Call of the Progressive Alliance to the government and the 

opposition in Venezuela 

 

The Progressive Alliance expresses its deep concern at the serious 

conflicts that have been taking place in Venezuela, which have 

resulted in a dismantling of democratic rights and a significant 

economic collapse. Given this situation, to date, the government and 

the opposition of Venezuela have been unable to find a political 

solution that can take the country out of this situation of stagnation. 

Last Sunday's elections, with high levels of participation but also 

characterized by irregularities of various kinds, should mark the 

beginning of a process of restoration of a definitive electoral 

timetable that provides all the guarantees in the framework of a 

democratic process. 

That is why, once again, we call on the government and the 

opposition to enter into a serious political dialogue with the aim of 

reaching viable commitments in favor of the well-being of the 

Venezuelan people. 

 

For this it is important: 

▪ To initiate a full debate without restrictions or censures in the 

framework of the recognition of the constitutional state powers, 

through a process of plural dialogue where ALL the political actors 

of the country are represented and not only those who represent 

the polarization that has caused so much damage. 

▪ Normalize the electoral calendar of the country with full 

guarantees of free elections and on equal terms. 
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▪ Implement immediate measures to combat the shortage of food 

and basic necessities that affect the most vulnerable population 

of the country. 

▪ To develop within the framework of the dialogue between the 

government and the opposition a viable project for the economic 

and social recovery of the country starting from the strengthening 

of democratic institutions. 

We are convinced that international sanctions against Venezuela are 

a wrong route, and we categorically reject any military intervention. 

The government and the opposition in Venezuela must assume their 

responsibility and act without delay.  

On behalf of the Progressive Alliance and as progressive political 

actors in the Americas and the rest of the world, we urge the 

government and the opposition of Venezuela to initiate dialogue and 

show their willingness to find a viable and lasting solution. 

In that way, count on us. 

 


